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Give joy to patients this holiday season 
 

We all know there is ñno place like home for the holidays.ò But for many  

patients, an extended hospital stay is part of their holiday plans. To help 

ease the pain of being away from home this holiday season, please  

consider adding our patients to your Christmas shopping list! Among the 

items most requested by patients and providers at Mercy Medical Center: 

¶ Handmade hats and blankets (knit, crocheted, fleece or quilted) 

¶ New childrenôs books, stuffed animals and art supplies 

¶ Adult socks, slippers and undergarments (all sizes) 

¶ Adult t-shirts, sweatshirts and sweatpants (all sizes) 

¶ New, popular magazine subscriptions (made out to Mercy Medical 

Center Volunteer Services, 500 S. Oakwood Road, Oshkosh WI 

54904)  

¶ Used popular magazines (less than 3 months old) 

¶ DVD movies (no unrated or rated R) 

¶ Books for inspirational or leisure reading 

¶ Gas, grocery or fast food gift cards (any amount) 
 

Please bring any patient gifts to the Mercy Health Foundation (located at 

Mercy Medical Center, Suite 110) by Friday, December 16. We will route 

your gift to the appropriate department in time for the holidays! 
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Local boy donates 100 stuffed  

animals to help kids in need 
 

Andrew Sperling of Omro donated over 100 

stuffed animals to help kids admitted to the  

Emergency Dept. at Mercy Medical Center.  

 

Andrew requested his friends bring stuffed  

animals for the E.D. in lieu of birthday gifts,  

so other kids wouldnôt feel so scared during 

an Emergency visit. Way to go, Andrew! 
Holiday Hours 
 

Please note our offices will be CLOSED 

for holiday observation: 

 

November 24-25 (Thanksgiving) 

December 26 (Christmas) 

January 2 (New Yearôs Day) 

 

We will be OPEN on Friday, December 30 

until 4:30 PM to assist with your year-end 

giving needs! 


